
Pay Award 
 
Agreement has been now reached between the National Employers and the NJC Trade 
Union Side on rates of pay applicable from 1 April 2018 and 1 April 2019. 
  
UNISON and GMB both voted to accept whilst Unite voted to reject. However, in line 
with the Constitution of the NJC, Unite accepts the collective majority decision of the 
other unions that the pay award should now be implemented.  
 
The pay award for April 2018 will be processed in the May payroll. 
 
The new 2018 pay rates can be accessed by using the following link 
 
https://extranet.solgrid.org.uk/management/staffing/smbcschoolshr/SitePages/Pay,%20Expenses%
20and%20Pensions.aspx 
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